

OMSC Tobacco Free Policy

Orangeville Minor Soccer is proud to adopt a new growing trend; a tobacco free policy.

Soccer is a very active sport, demanding good physical ability, and generally a healthy lifestyle. OMSC supports a tobacco free environment in and around our soccer activities, to promote well-being and a healthy atmosphere for both players and spectators.

At our August 3rd 2010 Board Meeting, the Board of Directors received a motion to ban smoking at OMSC events. The motion passed, with a stipulation that anyone smoking near our soccer fields must stay a minimum of 5 meters (16 feet) away from the fields to avoid polluting the air for our players and spectators, while still being close enough to watch the game. We felt this was a great compromise for all.

OMSC is proud to have observed a near 100% compliance rate on this issue, and would proudly like to formalize our commitment to the health and sanctity of all. Please help us reach the 100% goal starting now.

The OMSC Executive and members would like to thank all of you for your understanding and cooperation with our new policy.

NOTE – Under the Smoker-Free Ontario Act (SFOA), smoking or holding lit tobacco is banned on all OMSC rented properties not limited to, but including: ACTS, all Town of Orangeville fields and all Upper Grand District School board fields.

For more information, please visit us at: www.orangevilleminorsoccer.ca

November 21, 2013 PAGE 1 OF 1